
From: /o=exchangelabs/ou=exchange administrative group
(fydibohf23spdlt)/cn=recipients/cn=a16a8b6e0d8947debb7e1084c973f3e1-christina w on behalf of
/o=exchangelabs/ou=exchange administrative group
(fydibohf23spdlt)/cn=recipients/cn=a16a8b6e0d8947debb7e1084c973f3e1-christina w </o=exchangelabs/ou=exchange
administrative group (fydibohf23spdlt)/cn=recipients/cn=a16a8b6e0d8947debb7e1084c973f3e1-christina w> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 02, 2019 1:25 PM EST 
To: Andrew Vanhorn <avanhorn@jbgsmith.com> 
Subject: FW: Aurora Highlands CA meeting 

 

Andy – Did someone from County reach out to you about have a JBG rep at the Aurora Highlands meeting next week?

 

 

From: Roger Munter 

Sent: Wednesday, January 2, 2019 10:44 AM

To: Christina Winn <Cwinn@arlingtonva.us>

Subject: Aurora Highlands CA meeting

 

Hi Christina,

 

Did Bryna reach out to you about connecting with JBG Smith for Aurora Highlands Civic Association next week?

Christian and Katie are confirmed to be there (and possibly Dennis Leach?) but they have asked about a JBG Smith

rep and I’m not sure if we’ve reached out to anybody there or not.

 

Unfortuantely Bryna and I had abutting vacations so I was out last week and she’s out this week. Just catching up

to some stuff. I know you’re on your way to Vegas.

 

Roger Munter
Director Public Engagement

Office of the County Manager

Topics.arlingtonva.us/engage

ph  703.228.3274

cell 571 221 9761

rmunter@arlingtonva.us

 

Any email sent to/from Arlington County email addresses may be subject to disclosure under the Freedom of Information

Act (FOIA)
 


